Creed Russon

I am apposed to granting an additional lease to Cook Aquaculture Pacific. They have proven
themselves to be untrustworthy partner to protect our health and the environment.

This has been demonstrated through multiple documented violations and poor pen maintenance.
The pens cloud and pollute the water and they have released farmed fish exposing native fish to
disease witch is an important food source for our whales now starving. The risks and damage to
the environment and wildlife out way any benefit. Please shut them down!
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